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FIS PARENTS AND PUPILS WORKING TOGETHER

Dear Parents/Carers
CLASS 3/4T RE-ARRANGED CURIOSITY CAFE

We have been able to re-arrange Class 3/4T’s Curiosity Café to:
THURSDAY 21°T MAY 2015 at 1.30pm

Hopefully this will enable many of you to attend this new date. However,
if you are unable to Mrs Karen Bygrave will be available from
3.20pm to meet class 3/4T parents.

We had published the date in the Newsletter as being Wednesday
21.5.15, this was before we realised that this clashed with a Year 4 golf
event. We apologise in advance for any confusion.

The children of Class 3/4T will be looking forward to welcoming you to
their Curiosity Café on Thursday 21.5.15 at 1.30pm. If you have any
queries in the meantime, then please do not hesitate to get in touch with
us.

Yours sincerely

M-l ‘

Lesley Cook Dawn Fairbrother
Headteacher Community Learning Co-ordinator




